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Y5’s Thames Water Trip 

 

Last Friday, I went to Hogsmill Sewage Treatment Plant with my class, Josh, 

Angela and Laura. 

It took us a long time to get there and I went on two buses because it was so 

far away from school. It was a short, pleasant walk because it was sunny and 

warm day. I felt excited when I found out it was a double decker bus so my 

classmates and I sat on the top deck.  

I could see trees and traffic lights. What a stunning view! 

When we got there, we headed to a classroom and my guide was Jerry who 

had an Australian accent but she was from England.  

After that, the tour was near the water and I could see lots of swimming pools 

with lots of dirty water, huge pipes and poo! The place smelt sickly, putrid, and 

fishy and it was huge. 

At first, I felt a bit annoyed because it was very fishy there but at the same 

time I was delighted and overjoyed as it was a fantastic day out.  

Despite the nauseating odour, I would highly recommend to visit the 

interesting Sewage Treatment Plant in Kingston upon Thames. 
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